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From: Rona Charles
Sent: 13 October 2017 12:43
To: Jill Bastow
Cc: Planning
Subject: NYM/2017/0572 Jugger Howe Boardwalks, Fylingdales Moor and HRA
Jill

| have no ecological concerns with the existing boardwalks and am happy that they are retained for the
reasons given by the applicant.

To meet the requirements of the Habitats Regulations, | consider that a likely significant effect can be ruled
out. The retention of existing boardwalks does not represent any material change affecting the site. The
boardwalks have previously been given consent by Natural England in order to minimise erosion, damage
and disturbance.

Thanks

Rona Charles
Ecological Adviser
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